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G7 Summit : controls to be reinstated at our
country’s borders

Controls at Italy’s borders will be temporarily reinstated from 10th to 30th May. This measure has been
taken by the ministry of the Interior in order to guarantee the necessary security standards on the
occasion of the G7 Summit that will take place in Taormina (Messina ) from 26th to 27th May.

Controls at our borders will be reinstated from 00:00 on May 10 th to 24:00 on May 30 th.

The Italian government has taken this decision to prevent individuals potentially dangerous for public
order and security from entering and exiting the national territory.

This extraordinary measure aims at ensuring the smooth functioning of the Heads of State and
Government summit in the present sensitive international scenario.
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